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First name: Collin

Last name: Ewing

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Re: Forest Plan Revision

 

Sam and Team,

 

 

Congrats on getting this thing started!  It's hard important work.

 

 

Collin Ewing

 

National Conservation Area Manager

McInnis Canyons and Dominguez-Escalante NCAs

Grand Junction, CO

o.970-244-3049 c. 970-685-9876

 

 

Follow us on social media!

 

 

 

On Mon, May 22, 2017 at 9:25 AM, FS-gmugforestplan <gmugforestplan@fs.fed.us> wrote:

 

Hello -

You are receiving this email because the Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre &amp; Gunnison (GMUG) National Forests

are launching Forest Plan Revision in June. Initial public open houses are planned for July-August in many

communities surrounding the GMUG National Forests. You are invited to participate in the Forest Plan Revision.

If you do not wish to receive any e-mail updates about the Plan Revision process, including upcoming dates and

opportunities to participate, please reply with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line. 

Also, you may have received a postcard from us inviting you to go paperless to receive Forest Plan Revision

updates. Thank you for helping us update our mailing list.

 

To learn more, visit: fs.usda.gov/goto/ForestPlan

 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer and lender.

 

 

 Forest Planing Team 

Forest Service 

Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre, and Gunnison Natinal Forests

 

f: 970-874-6698 

gmugforestplan@fs.fed.us

2250 South Main Street

Delta, CO 81416

www.fs.fed.us 

 <http://usda.gov/>   <https://twitter.com/forestservice>   <https://www.facebook.com/pages/US-Forest-



Service/1431984283714112>  

Caring for the land and serving people

 

 

 

 

 

 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any

unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the

law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error,

please notify the sender and delete the email immediately. 

 

 

 


